
Attachment F – APHL Survey Promotional Campaign Announcement 

On [Day/Month/Year], APHL will distribute a survey to select state and local laboratory directors to determine 

activities, capabilities, capacities and needs related to quality management systems for Next Generation 

Sequencing. If you receive an invitation via email, please reply by [Day/Month/Year]. If you are a state or local 

laboratory director and would like more information, please contact christin.hanigan@aphl.org or visit 

www.cdc.gov/labquality/ngs-quality-initiative.
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